
Hello, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express 
my strong support for the continued use and expansion of 
mail-in voting, and to voice my concerns regarding the 
push to limit or eliminate this option in favor of in-person 
voting. As someone who believes in the right of every 
eligible citizen to participate in the democratic process, I 
believe that mail-in voting is a crucial tool for ensuring 
accessibility, safety, and inclusion. 

Mail-in voting provides several advantages that benefit 
both voters and election officials. First and foremost, it 
eliminates barriers to participation for people who may 
face difficulties in voting in person, such as those with 
disabilities, elderly citizens, individuals living in remote 
areas, and working people who cannot afford to take time 
off to vote. By offering the option to vote by mail, we can 
ensure that every citizen has an equal opportunity to have 
their voice heard. 

In light of recent public health concerns, particularly in 
the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, mail-in voting has 
proven to be a safe and efficient method for casting 
ballots without putting voters or election workers at risk. 
In addition, it provides ample time for individuals to 
carefully consider their choices, reducing the likelihood of 
rushed decisions made under pressure in a polling booth. 



Moreover, the logistics and efficiency of mail-in voting 
allow for a more secure and accurate counting process. 
Early voting through mail provides election officials with 
the ability to address any issues that may arise well before 
Election Day, helping to ensure the integrity of the 
election results. 

While I understand the concerns about the potential for 
voter fraud, studies have shown that mail-in voting is no 
more prone to fraud than in-person voting. Measures such 
as signature verification, tracking systems, and safeguards 
implemented by local and state governments help ensure 
the integrity of mail-in ballots. 

In conclusion, I respectfully urge you to consider the 
benefits of mail-in voting and to support policies that 
protect and expand this method of voting. In-person 
voting should remain an option for those who prefer it, 
but it should not be the sole method of participation in our 
elections. The future of our democracy depends on 
ensuring that every eligible voter has equal access to the 
voting process, and mail-in voting is a key part of that. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I 
look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Haulton


